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Welcome and introductions
Maggie McCowen Executive Director of the NMBHPA

Krisztina Ford Board Chair of the NMBHPA and 
CEO of All Faiths Children's Advocacy Center

Overview of behavioral health agencies meeting the needs in our state

• Number of NMBHPA members – 2014: 26, Today: 65

• Geographic area covered











• Provider surveys and outcomes

• Provider and client struggles

• Increasing demands on services

• Changes in Behavioral Health and the impact of COVID-19 on our 
communities

• Recommendations

Behavioral Health Services During COVID-19
AGENDA



Behavioral Health Provider Survey April 2020

• Behavioral Health Provider scan of services as changes were occurring 
due to the quarantine order

• In just three weeks’ time, almost 100% of behavioral health providers 
transitioned to Telehealth/Telephonic services 

• Programs remained nimble in providing in-person services as needed



Behavioral Health Provider Survey June 2020

• Initially clients were willing to use Telehealth - this changed later

• Provided opportunity for clinical staff to ‘peek into’ people’s homes

• Decrease of no-show rates and easier access to services 



Behavioral Health Provider Survey July 2020

• Clients starting to feel overwhelmed by telehealth’s lack of 
interpersonal nature, rather than supported

• Issues of technical and broadband access

• Staff anxiety and productivity losses

• Most agencies still accept new clients but long waitlist is typical



Changes in the Behavioral Health Field

• Surge anticipated in the Fall

• Clients need to have services for longer periods

• Potential closure of behavioral health agencies/Lack of access to 
programs/services

• Agencies overwhelmed with taking on social services responsibilities



How Behavioral Health agencies are going above 
and beyond

• Food boxes

• Case management

• Staff putting their health and safety on the line to help clients and 
families



Recommendations
Protecting Behavioral Health in New Mexico

• Leverage federal funding 

• Oppose rate reductions for behavioral health

• Remove delays in credentialing and licensing

• Reauthorize case management as a reimbursable service
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